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Mr. Ahmed Talaat, Deputy Director
High Dam Comstruction Authority
Public Relations Department
Aswan, Egypt U.A.R.

Dear Ahmed:

Your letter and your kind comments were most
appreciated. I will be looking forward more than ever to
my next visit to Egypt-—and I am quite sure there will be
another one.

You made some real nice comments about my friends
in North Dakota which I am sure you will not mind my passing
on to them. They all enjoyed your visit very much and I know
they learned a lot about Egypt, your people and their thinking.
Personal contacts such as yours do far more good than you
perhaps will ever realize.

Miss Byrne was most appreciative of the nice things
you had to say about her.

Best wishes to you always, Ahmed.

Sincerely,

MILTON R. YOUNG
MRY :pb



